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Dear 

Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of 27 April, making a request for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act.  You requested the following information and the Trust is able to provide the 

information below in response:   

Request: 

 

I request, under the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the following documents. 

- Global Digital Exemplar (GDE) strategy and implementation plans as submitted in bid 

to be funded to become a GDE.  

- Any GDE strategy and implementation plans, including any GDE “blueprint” that GDE 

trusts have been asked to develop for other trusts, after being selection as a GDE. 

Response: 

GDE strategy, implementation plans or any GDE blueprint are intended for future publication 

and the Trust has therefore applied section 22 of the Freedom of Information Act to this 

request.  The information will be published later this financial year.  Some information is 

available on the Trust website, which can be accessed via the following URL: 

http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/news/oxford-health-named-as-global-digital-exemplar 

Information is also available from NHS England, and can be accessed on their website via this 

link: 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/2017/04/mental-health-patients-set-to-benefit-from-pioneering-

new-digital-services/ 

http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/news/oxford-health-named-as-global-digital-exemplar
https://www.england.nhs.uk/2017/04/mental-health-patients-set-to-benefit-from-pioneering-new-digital-services/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/2017/04/mental-health-patients-set-to-benefit-from-pioneering-new-digital-services/


If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to me and I will ensure 

the decision is reviewed.  The Trust will consider undertaking a review if requested to do so 

within 40 working days of the date the response is received by the applicant, and will apply 

discretion if a longer period of time has passed. 

Should you wish to make a complaint as a result of the outcome of such a review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision. 

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 

procedure provided by the Trust for FoI Act matters. 

The ICO can be contacted at:  

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 

5AF 

Please contact me if there are any further queries. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Underwood 

Head of Information Governance 

 


